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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, president of Digital 
Radio Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of W219DQ at Dillyville, NY.  This application 
proposes four changes; (1) a change in transmitter site, (2) a change in channel 
from 219 to 220, (3) a change in transmit antenna and (4) a change in power. 
  
The proposed facility is an existing mountaintop communications tower site.  The 
tower is registered with ASR# 1005521.  The allocation study shows one overlap 
condition to second adjacent WXRK at New York, NY.  A waiver request is 
included with this application, along with a contour map showing the interfering 
contour and how no population is affected.   
 
 
 


